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Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 

15th December 2020 

 

 

PQ 40049/20 * To ask the Minister for Health the estimated completion schedule including all 

commissioning for the mortuary build ongoing at University Hospital Waterford; the expected 

handover date of the building to the hospital; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Matt 

Shanahan 

 

Dear Deputy Shanahan, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

The new Mortuary at University Hospital, Waterford is due to be completed and handed over in Q2 

2021.  Following commissioning/equipping it is scheduled to be available for use in Q3 2021.   

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jim Curran 

National Director, Estates   
 


